Press release: Youth Democracy
Ambassadors to celebrate Suffrage
centenary

The Minister visited the school to speak to students ahead of the 100-year
anniversary of the first women getting the right to vote.

She heard how students will learn about and celebrate our democracy in this
centenary year.

As part of the government’s celebrations of the centenary, Youth Democracy
Ambassadors will be recruited this year to make sure young people’s voices
are being heard.

There are a number of initiatives and commemorations taking place across the
UK this year including a National Democracy Week which will run from 2-8
July. The aim of the week is to engage with under registered groups and work
with partners to ensure that every member of society who is entitled to do so
has an equal chance to participate in our democracy and to have their say.

Minister for the Constitution Chloe Smith said:

It was fantastic to speak to students at Queen Elizabeth’s Girls’
School and hear about the ways they’'re celebrating this important
milestone for women.

I hope the young women I met will apply to be Democracy Ambassadors
when the scheme opens later this year. Our Ambassadors will learn
how they can influence decision making and receive training to
enable them to share what they learn with their peers.

Head Teacher Mrs Walker said:

We were delighted to welcome the Minister to mark the Suffrage
Centenary. Our girls demonstrated a love of learning and we were
proud to hear their ideas for increasing democratic engagement
among young people.
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